## The Bridge: Editorial Policy

The Bridge is a monthly e-newsletter edited and distributed by the Advancement Communications Office. The Bridge publishes information from WPI offices, departments, and programs, and the WPI Alumni Association to promote the university's education and research mission to WPI alumni and to connect WPI alumni to services available to them through the Alumni Association, the Office of Alumni Relations, and the university. The Bridge also published information from the Student Alumni Society, which is a student arm of the Alumni Association advised by the Office of Alumni Relations, whose mission is specifically to connect students and alumni. Please contact Judith Jaeger, director of advancement communications, at jjaeger@wpi.edu for submission deadlines and guidelines.

Individuals, students organizations, and other alumni organizations may use the WPI Alumni Facebook page to promote activities and events of interest to WPI alumni. The WPI Alumni Facebook page is moderated by the Advancement Communications Office, and postings may be removed at the discretion of the moderators.